
 
 

Well done to all our Students & Staff!  
You have created some amazing art to share with your family and friends. The children 
were super excited to take home a sample of their very own greeting card. 
	
  

You can order more cards online at www.thecardproject.ca 

Priority Orders are due this Sunday, November 13 
for delivery by Nov 28 
 

Final orders are due Sunday, November 27 

for delivery by Dec 12 

You can order more of your child's greeting card. There are also notebooks and 
sketchbooks with your child’s art on the cover	
  
	
  
This is a wonderful, creative fundraising initiative for our school. We receive 25% of all 
sales.  

Your PAC representative, 

Tracey Flichel 

 

 Questions? Contact Marcelle at 604 924 2660  

  or at Marcelle@TheCardProject.ca 

 


